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Assistant Secretary of State for Energy Resources Francis R. Fannon will
travel to New York City April 9-10, 2019.

Assistant Secretary Fannon will participate in the Columbia University Global
Energy Summit, where he will speak on a panel entitled “New Challenges in
Energy Politics.” He will discuss Asia EDGE (Enhancing Development and Growth
through Energy), the Middle East Strategic Alliance, and current energy
issues in the Western Hemisphere.

On the margins of the event, Assistant Secretary Fannon will also meet with
energy sector leaders and experts to discuss U.S. global energy engagement.

For further information, contact Vincent Campos, Spokesperson for the Bureau
of Energy Resources, at CamposVM@state.gov or visit www.state.gov/e/enr.
Additional information is available on Twitter at @EnergyAtState.
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